
Petrophytum caespitosum subsp. caespitosum 

Considered But Rejected: Too common 

Aaron E. Sims, September 13, 2018 

Proposed for status from David Magney based on paucity of herbarium specimens. Jim Morefeild 
indicates it as being a challenging specimen collection target and probably under-collected. I have a 
number of photos of this taxon from the Panamint Mountains of Death Valley, where I remember it 
being prolific throughout limestone ledges. Also relatively common throughout White Mountains; I 
remember seeing it along most parts of the Methusela Trail. No immediate threats known (other than 
the obvious climate change).  

 


